525 WEST JEFFERSON ST. •SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 62761 •(217) 782-3516 FAX: (217) 785-4111

May 18, 2015

## <u>CERTIFIED LETTER</u> RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Dr. David Saldanha Manager & Member Hyde Park Surgery Center, LLC 9680 Golf Road Des Plaines, Illinois 60016

Re: Permit #15-010 – Hyde Park Surgery Center

Dear Dr. Saldanha:

We are in receipt of your final project cost report for Permit #15-011 dated May 12, 2015. The report is in compliance with State Board Rules (77 IAC 1130.140 and 1130.770). Based upon your report, our records will show that the permit has a realized cost of \$1,300,000 and a project completion and obligation date of April 28, 2015. No further action by the permit holder is required for this permit in relationship to the Illinois Health Facilities Planning Act.

Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate of my staff at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516.

Sincerely,

Courtney Avery, Administrator

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board

cc: Kathryn Olson, Chairman